
Don’t forget to buy

your raffle tickets.

The draw is to take place

Monday 15th July 

Extra tickets are available at the office. 

4th July   2024
Dear Parents and Carers,

I am delighted to share some exciting updates from our school community. Firstly, we warmly welcome back Miss Lakins,
who has returned from her maternity leave. I am sure you will all join with me in welcoming her back! 

On behalf of the school, I would like to express our gratitude to Mr & Mrs Jeffery and Mr Pat Line for their generous
efforts in repairing and painting the bench on the field. Their dedication has significantly improved the appearance of our
outdoor space, creating a more pleasant environment for our students.   We love the colour choice! 
Finally, a reminder to buy your raffle tickets if you haven’t yet done so.  We have some amazing prizes on offer including a food
hamper from M&S worth £100. 
Yours sincerely

Mrs J Bentley

 
 Tuesday 9th July - Year 6 Leavers Play 2.00pm

Wednesday 10th July Year 6 Leavers Play 5.00pm
Tuesday 16th July - Reception/Y1 Collectiveworship 9.00am in school. Parents invited.

Monday 15th July - Summer raffle and Cake sale3.45pm Wednesday 17th July - Year 1 trip to Rand FarmParkWednesday 17th July Year 6 Leavers Treat/PartyDay Friday 19th July - Year 6 Leavers Service 2.00pmin Church. Parents welcomeFriday 19th July - Last Day of term Wednesday 4th September - First day back 

Your paragraph text



We would  like to say a huge thank you to the PTFA for all their
fundraising and organising of treats over the years.

 You have made a big difference to each and every child! 
Money raised has provided many amazing things such as the sports
kit, subsidised school trips,  leavers’ parties and hoodies  and most

recently the incredible outdoor classroom! 

We are excited to launch our new school
fundraising team in September and are

always looking for parent volunteers. Please
contact the office to register your interest

to volunteer at future events. 

watch this space 




